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CORRESPONDENCE 
5/21/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03401-2024 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID= 36351) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an e-filing, 
because it should have been submitted directly to the Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis. For future 
reference it is unnecessary toe-file or send a copy of this data request to the Office of Commission Clerk. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis at: 
LRoberts@PSC.STATE.FL.US or by phone at (850) 413-7160. 
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